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PRODUCT SAFETY 
SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING -3- FEBRUARY 6, 1979 

in December. M~rketing was requested to furnish the Product 

safety Subcommittee with documentation of the advertisement, 

listing publications and dates. 

of 49,150 rounds produced under this code, 15,125 rounds 

have been returned as of February 2, 1979. It is believed 

that most, if not all, of the remaining rounds have already 

been fired. ' 

The status of this recall will again be reviewed 30 ~~;irs ;~~t. 
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easily converted to computer. Working from microfiche would 

mean months of delay in getting the information mailed. 

Recall advartisements have been run in newspapers, weeklies, 

verticals, etc. An advertiscm0nt was placod in the January, 1979, 

issue of /\mc.1:ic.111 Riflcm.:rn .:inJ 1>'ill be repeated in the Arril issu~ . 
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